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What will we be studying?
Fourth graders will be doing a science and social studies unit (a combined one) over prehistoric times. We will study fossils and what they tell us. We will also be studying Ohio by looking at the Ice Age, the prehistoric animals that lived there, and finally the first people to inhabit Ohio.

In math, we are ready to dig in to fractions!  We will be reviewing some of the fraction skills they learned last year.  We will then focus on deconstructing fractions, finding equivalent fractions, figuring out common denominators, comparing fraction values, and eventually adding and subtracting fractions.


January Events

Jan. 3		School Resumes

Jan. 12        	Last Day of Quarter 2

Jan. 15-16   	No School

Jan. 19	Report Cards home

Jan. 29	No School



Important Stuff!!


The quarter ends on Friday, January 12th.  Wow…we are half-way done with our school year!!!!! 


If your child is missing any work or wants to redo any homework or make corrections to tests, I need that work by January 12.  We start fresh with a new semester on January 17th.
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